Dear Friends,

As we come to the end of another year, The American Society
for Scleroderma Research would like to thank those who have
contributed to our organization and ask that you help us once again.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS The holiday season is the perfect time to show those around you
how much you care by making a donation in honor of them or in memory
of someone special. We want to continue to support scleroderma research
but the state of our economy has affected all of us.
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We ask that you help us make a difference by filling out the

L i attached donation card and returning it in the self addressed envelope.
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Louis ]. Turiano The American Society for Scleroderma Research is a
i U non-profit 501¢(3) foundation and 100% of your donation will go

Maria DeCesare directly to research and is tax-deductible.
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The Board of Directors

%@, I want to make a difference in the lives of those affected with Scleroderma.

Enclosed is my tax-deductible contribution of:

I___l $50 D $100 D:$300 ’ DﬁOtﬁer U o

I:l My check, payable to American Society for Scleroderma Research, is enclosed.
Mail to: 31 Patmar Terrace, Monroe, CT 06468-1515

In Honor of or Memory of:

American Society for Scleroderma Research is a non-profit organization.
Tax ID # 20-1769497




